
April 

24 

Highways and Byways 

Feeding Ministry 

April 

25 

Singer Songwriter Concert 

April 

26 

APATT “Pasta with a 

Purpose” Dinner and 

Auction 

April 

27 

2nd Sunday of Easter 

Worship 

Faith Formation  

*Nursery 

*Children … Music, Lesson, 

Snack, and Craft  

*Youth … Games and 

Spiritual Gains 

*Parents …  Coffee and 

Conversation  

*Adults …  Bible Study 

Worship 

Knox Area Youth 

Gathering 

April 

28 

Staff Meeting 

A Place at the Table 

Feeding Ministry 

May 

1-5 

Coach Nate Ledbetter 

with Flourishing 

Congregation Initiative in 

town and involved in SJLC 

Programming 

Please join us 

as we celebrate 

Family Communion 

with the these St. John’s 

members: 

 

Maya Rose Lu 

Emma McLemore 

 

We will celebrate at both 

services this Sunday, April 27 . 

 

First Friday 

 
Friday, May 2 at 6:15 PM 
Sparks Fellowship Hall, 

entering through the Courtyard 
 

Join friends and family for a 
time of  fellowship; please bring 
appetizers and drinks to share. 
We will wrap up around 7:45 
PM so folks can grab dinner 
downtown. 
 

Please join us! 



SAM---SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY 

Wednesday, May 7 at 11:30 am 
Lunch: Potluck---Please bring a salad,  

  appetizer, or dessert to share. 

RSVP: Mary Cole at 865-370-3132 or 

  memecole@comcast.net 

Blessing Basket: Please bring small containers 

   of shampoo for VMC 

Program: Come join St. John's members, 

  Kaye Bultemeier and Noel  

  Kuck, as they explore the world on 

  a 180 day "Around the World"  

  cruise. The trip covered six  

  continents, 3 oceans, 33 countries, 

  and 14 seas.  They will share  

  pictures and stories from this once-

  in-a-lifetime trip that gives a brief  

  glimpse of many parts of the world. 
 

I hope you will join us for this interesting 

program. This is our last SAM until September 3, 

2025. 
 

Have a relaxing and safe summer. 
 

Peace and love,  

Mary 

Easter Sunday was such a joyful day filled 

with family, friends, food, and fellowship!! 

We have many expressions of gratitude to 

share! 
 

The Easter Sunrise Continental Breakfast 

served over 40 people! (Thank you, Mari 

Brooks, for coordinating!! ) 
 

We served over 150 appreciative people 

at the Easter Brunch. Thank you to the 

many, many cooks, servers, and clean-up 

folks!     
 

Sharing delicious food fosters the building 

of caring, sharing relationships. This makes 

St. John’s such a beautiful, grace filled 
place. 
 

Simply thank you all! Nancy Maland-TLC 
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